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• I was at BV on 1/22 and 2/6.  On 2/6 I sent Justin to Indian Diggins School to see another 1 room 

school house and how the teacher/principal/superintendent runs his amazing program. 

• On 1/23 I was at the JPA safety training where we learned we need develop a Storm Water 

Prevention plan.  We will work with the JPA next year to do this. 

• 2/7 I went to the JPA Board meeting (sitting member) 

• I combined my bi-weekly BV visit with my JPA Sonora meeting.  Doing this saves me about 10 

hours of driving in the winter and about 4 when the pass is open. 

• I attended my New Superintendents Symposium (class) and the ACSA Superintendent 

Symposium in Indian Wells, CA.  This was a great conference for me to attend. The focus was on 

Equity.  In addition, I am working with a vendor I have met at two conferences to maybe bring 

“Get More Math” to Alpine USD.  If it works out we will get a full year of the program for free to 

see if we like it. 

• 2/3 I had my DISCO with Matt meeting.  I had 8 staff attend and one community member.  The 

main focus was on what I was going to do about truancy/SARB.   Another issue is what are we 

going to do with students that do not do their school work.  I will be asking the staff to develop a 

committee to look at the SARB attendance issue. 

• I went to the Create the Good dinner in BV on 2/5.  It was a Behavior Health stakeholders 

meeting. I felt it was important to go to one of the meetings representing the district and county 

education group.  

• Bond Oversight Committee meeting took place yesterday 

 


